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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No 1 of 2024 
 

Isle of Man – Notices Currently in Force. 
 

 
The Harbours Division of the Department of Infrastructure wishes to advise mariners of Isle 
of Man Notices to Mariners currently remaining in force:  
 
 
Year   Number Area 
2023  02  Douglas Harbour. 
2023  08  East Coast 
2023  19  Douglas Harbour 
 
 
All current notices can be viewed at https://www.gov.im/categories/travel-traffic-and-
motoring/harbours/navigation-advice  All other Notices issued prior to this date are 
considered cancelled or promulgated sufficiently. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Marine Operations Centre, Douglas Harbour on VHF ch12 or Tel 01624 686628 
 
 
Gary Lewin 
Assistant Ports Manager  
Harbours Division  
08th February 2024 
 

    

 

 


